
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 22, 2017 10:13:55 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 4:53 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Sharon and David Wyeth

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We are pensions on a fixed income  We already are diligent about cooking, washing and drying using
the low energy times to keep our bills as low as possible.  We don't want to see any further increases in
our hydro.  Please reconsider this before you approve any further increase.

-- Attachment --
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